
Agenda Item No.  9.A. 
 
 
 
 

Papio-Missouri River NRD 
Ad Hoc General Manager Selection Subcommittee 

Meeting Minutes 
September 27, 2006 

 
A meeting of the Ad Hoc General Manager Selection Subcommittee was held at the Natural 
Resources Center, 8901 South 154th Street, Omaha, Nebraska on September 27, 2006.   
 
The following Ad Hoc Subcommittee members were in attendance:  Rick Kolowski, Fred 
Conley, John Conley and Rich Tesar.  Tim Fowler participated via conference call. 
 
The Ad Hoc Subcommittee reviewed and discussed the results of the candidate interviews 
conducted on September 13 and 20, 2006.  The following candidates had been interviewed by 
the Subcommittee: 
 

 Steven Frost, Regulatory Analyst/Environmental Scientist, Kansas Department of 
Health & Environment, Bureau of Water, Topeka, KS 

 
 Ron Hopp, Director of Parks, Recreation and Public Property, Council Bluffs, IA  

 
 John Miyoshi, General Manager, Lower Platte North NRD, Wahoo, NE 

 
 Marlin Petermann, Acting General Manager, Papio-Missouri River NRD 

 
 John Winkler, Plattsmouth City Administrator/Cass County Economic Development 

Director 
 
 

It is the unanimous recommendation of the Ad Hoc Subcommittee that Mr. John Winkler 
be selected to serve as the General Manager of the Papio-Missouri River NRD.   
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